
YMS NEWS BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE

YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL………..THE BEST MIDDLE SCHOOL IN NEBRASKA

School supervision will not be available until 7:30 in the morning.
**Please do not arrive on campus until that time**

Breakfast starts serving at 7:30 a.m

Lost and Found will be donated on Friday morning, take a look to see if anything belongs to you!

Iceland 2027!!
During the meeting, we'll review all the details about this opportunity, including the itinerary,
dates, the cost of this trip and EF's risk-free enrollment period. I will also be opening
enrollment at the meeting, so you'll have the chance to be one of the first to sign up.
Our meeting will take place on November 20th at York HS at 6:30 PM.
Please register using this link: https://rsvp.eftours.com/3rr8sab
See you Wednesday!
Scott Kohmetscher
scott.kohmetscher@yorkdukes.org

The food drive benefits Blue Valley's food pantry to help members of the community and runs Monday
11/4-Friday 11/22. The goal for each grade is 1,000 pounds. All 6th grade items can be taken to Mr.
Kern's room, all 7th grade items can be taken to Mr. Hollinger's room, and all 8th grade items can be
taken to Ms. Phillips' room. The winning grade will receive a movie and ice cream reward on the
afternoon of Tuesday, November 26th!

The YMS Student Senate has an online store as a fundraiser for YMS! Check out the link below!
https://stores.inksoft.com/yorkmiddle/shop/home

Photos on Big Screens- Mrs. Fike's 8th grade Computer class will again update the big screens in the
commons. If you take pictures of your class or family and you want them posted please mail those pics (along
with an explanation) to Mrs. Fike

https://rsvp.eftours.com/3rr8sab?utm_source=ptk_reminder_1
https://stores.inksoft.com/yorkmiddle/shop/home


Students: Food deliveries for lunch are not allowed at school. Do not order food at restaurants, or
DoorDash and have them delivered to school. This violates our lunch policies with the school lunch
program.

PEANUT/NUT SAFE SCHOOL
Last year York Public Schools chose to become a Peanut / Nut safe school. This means that we all need to be aware of those students and staff that
may have any allergy so severe it could be life threatening and could cause death. We want to keep everyone safe so please be mindful when bringing
food into the school, never share food with others, wash your hands before and after eating anything with peanuts/peanut butter or other types of nuts.
When possible we ask that you contain food to your area that others may be allergic to and clean up your area with soap and water or wipes in rooms.
YMS offers “After School Clubs” after school Monday –Thursday You must pre-register at York Middle School

● Monday- Let’s Plan a Party!

● Tuesday- Gratitude Day!

● Wednesday- Sports Day & Giving Thanks!

● Thursday- Thankful Games!

Staff Commons Duty

The week of 11/18 AM…………......Mrs. Fike / PM…………………. Mrs. Rodrigues

ABSENCES:

6th GRADE:
7th GRADE:
8t h GRADE:

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational
programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district program.


